
All Pay & Accounts Officers,
Pay & Accounts Offices,
Govt. of NCT of Delhi,
Delhi/ New Delhi.

To

(K.V. Babu)
Dy. Controller of Accounts (Tech.)

PRINCIPAL ACCOUNTS OFFICE
GOVT. OF NCT OF DELHI

A-BLOCK, VIKAS BHAWAN, I.P. ESTATE, NEW DELHI

No. F.l(02)/2012/T-I/Pr. AO/PF-I/^& \J^ —p^\ ©Date :
CIRCULAR^fr

PAOs to refer to this office Circular dated 23-08-2018 in which it was advised to

ensure the issue of GPF statement for the year 2017-18 to all employees under their

control by 15-09-2018.

Report on the GPF system shows that till 18-09-2018 GPF statements in respect

of 35727 employees have only been issued. The GPF statements in remaining cases

are required to be issued timely to update the GPF accounts of the employees.

It is therefore again advised that GPF statements in all cases may be Issued by

15-10-2018 and compliance report be sent to this office.
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